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November 1, 2017
Dear Applicant,
 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1The Marybelle Enslen Memorial Scholarship was created in 2015, through a financial gift made in honor of Marybelle Enslen, by the Enslen family, her husband, Gerry, and her children, Nancy Mathewson, David Enslen, and Donald Enslen.  Marybelle, a devoted member of the Female Harmony Society, died December 30, 2014, at the age of 93.  Marybelle Enslen believed in the power of education to improve lives, particularly continuing education beyond high school and college.  

One of the legacies of the Female Harmony Society is its commitment to education and helping those who might not otherwise be able to continue their education, and we are grateful to the Enslen family for making this scholarship possible.  One scholarship per year will be available, in the amount of $1,000.  The scholarship will be for a post-graduate program leading to a degree or professional certification that will improve the lives of others.

Applications are available on the Female Harmony Society web site, or by email or mail, if requested.  The yearly time frame is from January to January.  The opening date is November 1, and the deadline will be December 15.  The award decision will be made by January 30, 2017.  Notice to potential applicants will be by letter and/or word of mouth.  Award decisions will be made by letter, or in person.
If you have any questions, please contact me at 302-658-5114, or by email at FHS@hanoverchurch.org. 
On behalf of the scholarship committee,
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Ellen J. Casson, Treasurer
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